
Subject: Out of the Office Re: Viking Welcomes Ocean Ship To Los Angeles For
First Time As Part Of 141-Day World Cruise
From: "Lorena Parker" <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
Date: 01/05/2018 09:54 AM
To: ABaker@portla.org

Greetings,

I will be out of the office and will return January 8, 2018.  If you need immediate
assistance please contact the office at 310-832-2183.  Alternatively, you can
email Francis Ruiz at fruiz@sanpedrobid.com.

Thank you for your kind attention. 

--
Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com

Out of the Office Re: Viking Welcomes Ocean Shi...

1 of 1 01/27/2018 03:40 PM


